
From: South Carolina Recovery <no-reply@screcoverygrants.org>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 9/13/2016 1:53:05 PM
Subject: Distribution of non-Federal Share for Public Assistance Projects

Good Afternoon All,

Once funds become available in the next few weeks, SCEMD will begin processing payments for the 
non-Federal share of approved and obligated projects. For small projects (less than $121,800), 
SCEMD will issue payments for the approved non-Federal share of the eligible project amount. For 
large projects ($121,800 and above), SCEMD will issue payments for the non-Federal share of 
approved eligible project expenditures. This means payments for large projects can only be made on 
the completed portion of the project. If the project is 100% complete, we can pay the full non-Federal 
share; however, if the project is partially complete, we can only pay the non-Federal share on the 
completed portion. We anticipate being able to complete payments on projects submitted and
obligated to this point one month from when we receive the appropriation.

There is no action required on your part to receive the non-Federal share funds, and we will begin
processing payments as soon as state funds are provided to us. Please contact me with any
questions or concerns.

Thank You,
Allen Fountain
Public Assistance Officer
SC Emergency Management Division
2779 Fish Hatchery Road
West Columbia, SC 29172
(803) 413-5242
afountain@emd.sc.gov
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